
1  
Château Marsau 
Red Bordeaux
Château Marsau’s 
vineyards benefit 
from an excellent 
microclimate which 
allows their wines 
to reveal their most 
expressive and 
distinctive character. 
An amazing value 
that drinks better than 
many wines twice 
its price.

3  
Periodic 
California 
Pinot Noir
Rich and decadent 
with bright, juicy 
berry notes leading 
to a silky and 
lasting finish.

5  
Golden 
Gate Cellars 
Sonoma Coast 
Chardonnay
From one of the top 
Sonoma growers. 
This coastal 
climate—with 
warm days, cool 
nights— is perfect 
for producing 
buttery, delicious 
Chardonnays.

6  
Alex 
Chaumeau 
Sancerre
This is the first time 
in over a decade 
this Sancerre has 
been offered in 
the United States. 
It is rich, elegant, 
and has the classic 
minerality finish that 
makes Sancerre such 
a delight! Pair this 
with shellfish, grilled 
chicken or a light 
summer salad.

7  
Latour Pinot 
Noir Cuvée 
Latour
This special 
Bourgogne Pinot 
Noir comes from the 
Côte d’Or vineyards 
of Marsannay, 
Santenay, and 
Auxey-Duresses, 
where the vines 
average over 30 
years old. The 
limestone, clay, and 
granite soils give this 
value wine plenty of 
character for 
the price.

8  
Torraiolo 
Chianti Classico 
Riserva
It’s not easy to find 
a Chianti Classico 
Riserva of this quality 
at this price! From 
our favorite producer 
in Tuscany, this wine 
boasts dark fruit 
with hints of violet 
and mocha, a soft 
mouthfeel, and a long, 
lasting finish.

9 
Glacial Till 
Riesling
A treat from one of 
our favorite producers 
in the Finger Lakes, 
this Riesling sings 
with ripe cantaloupe, 
passion fruit, sweet 
citrus, and apricot 
on the nose, with a 
refreshing minerality 
on the finish.

10 
The Secret 
Willamette 
Valley Pinot 
Noir
A true steal! 100% 
Pinot Noir from the 
Yamhill-Carlton 
AVA in Oregon’s 
famed Willamette 
Valley. Red 
raspberry, cherry,  
and cranberry 
dominate the nose 
and palate, while 
the precise and  
balanced finish 
is complex 
and layered.

2  
Philibert Ducard 
Montmains 
Premier Cru 
White Burgundy
Chardonnay is the 
only grape grown in 
the Chablis region, 
as it thrives in the 
cool climate and 
claylimestone soils 
found there. This 
Premier Cru wine 
reflects its terroir 
deliciously.

4  
Stationmaster 
Alexander 
Valley 
Cabernet  
Sauvignon
Shows its 
Alexander Valley, 
California roots 
with intense black 
fruit  flavors, good 
acidity, and gravelly 
notes on a bed of 
fine-grained 
tannins.

11  
Villamont 
Crémant de 
Bourgogne Rosé
Our friends at Henri de 
Villamont produce this 
Crémant using the 
same method as 
Champagne. A great 
party starter and 
complement to 
almost any appetizer, 
it’s well-balanced and 
packed with fruit— 
a real treat for 
wine lovers. 

12 
Hitch Edna 
Valley 
Chardonnay
From the iconic 
Edna Valley comes  
this Chardonnay 
with aromas of 
white flowers, 
citrus, melon, and 
hints of orchard 
fruit and pear. 
The nose carries 
on to the palate 
with bright acidity, 
notes of oak, and 
a long finish.

13 
Chateau de 
Ribebon Red 
Bordeaux
One of the best 
values in Bordeaux, 
this blend is made 
in collaboration with 
Michel Rolland, who 
grew up at Château 
Le Bon Pasteur and 
has worked with more 
than 150 wineries 
on four continents, 
including Bond, 
Harlan, Ornellaia, 
Clinet, and Angelus!

14 
Tolan Garnacha
This brilliant wine 
comes from the 
oldest clone of 
Garnacha in the 
world. Savor the 
complex dark fruit 
notes interwoven 
with velvety tannins 
and a silky finish.

15  
Château 
Gabaron White 
Bordeaux
A unique white 
Bordeaux featuring 
Sauvignon Blanc and 
Sémillon grapes,  
Gabaron’s vineyards 
sit smack-dab 
between the famous 
Garonne and 
Dordogne rivers. The 
soil there is made up 
of sand, limestone, 
and seashell deposits, 
giving this blend a 
captivating freshness 
and vivacity. Perfect for 
lighter summer fare.

16 
Detective 
Cabernet Syrah
This cuvée was blended 
with the best plots of 
each of its varietals in 
order to achieve the 
ideal combination of 
quality and maturity. 
Take part in the 
investigation 
yourself, and 
discover vibrant 
aromas, exquisite 
Mediterranean 
notes, and 
fruit-forward flavors.

17 
Pierre Moulin 
Chardonnay
The vineyards 
that produce this 
white from Pierre 
Moulin are just a 
few miles from the 
Mediterranean 
Sea. Grapes from 
each vineyard are 
gently pressed and 
fermented separately 
at low temperatures 
to create more 
freshness, finesse, 
and purity. A perfect 
summer sipper!

18 
Famiglie Pinot 
Grigio
This delicious 
summer white from 
our favorite Italian 
producer features 
aromas of pear and 
apple on the nose, 
while the palate bursts 
with mouthwatering 
acidity!

19 
Homestead 
Collection 
H3 Cabernet 
Sauvignon
This Cabernet 
from the Mercer 
family shows the 
full potential of 
Washington’s Horse 
Heaven Hills region! 
Aromas of ripe red 
fruit and cranberries 
mix with hints of 
brown sugar and 
sweet baking spice, 
while powdery 
tannins give it 
both structure 
and elegance.

20 
 Paua Rock 
With mouthwatering  
acidity plus 
gooseberry, 
grapefruit, passion 
fruit, and white 
peach flavors, this 
prime example 
of New Zealand 
Sauvignon Blanc is 
a perfect match for 
shellfish such as  
oysters and 
New Zealand’s 
“paua.”

All bottle sizes are 750 ml.
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